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Hello Representatives,  

 

Please  support the Interstate Compact for School Psychologists! Did you know we 

have a national shortage of school psychologists? This would help school 

psychologists moving from state to state and ease the transition from one state 

license to another. Our students depend on consistent support from school 

psychologists.  

 

Thank you!  

 

With kind regards,  

 

Cynthia Velasquez  


